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To Whom It May Concern:

It’s my absolute pleasure to recommend Lorant Kovacs for any web and graphic design 
position. 

Lorant and I worked together at Fast Web Help, where I was the CEO and his direct supervisor, 
from November 2014 to February 2017.

I thoroughly enjoyed my time working with Lorant, and came to know him as a truly valuable 
asset to any team. He is honest, dependable, and incredibly hard-working. His skills and 
expertise in web and graphic design was a huge advantage to our company. 

I confidently recommend Lorant to your team. He is a dedicated and knowledgeable employee 
and an all-around great person, I know that he will be a beneficial addition to your organization.

Please feel free to contact me at michael@fastwebhelp.com should you like to discuss 
Lorant’s qualifications and experience further. 

Sincerely,

Michael R. Roberts
CEO / Owner
Fastwebhelp.com




